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ADDING TECHNOLOGY TO ESE! 
 
The Orchard Park ESE program is very excited to be adding 
more technology into our afternoon program. The students 
have been enjoying watching educational shows such as 
The Magic School Bus, virtual field trips, and having time in 
the computer lab. The addition of technology will provide 
different opportunities to make learning more fun and 
enjoyable for our students. We believe that this will also 
provide great opportunities for 
making learning more effective for 
everyone with different needs. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Wreck It Ralph Site Celebration! 
 
On August 30th, the Orchard Park ESE program celebrated their first site 
celebration of the year! The students enjoyed watching Wreck It Ralph. During 
the movie, students were able to participate in making their own 
hero medals . We also had a station set up where students could 
make a sugar rush racer. We offered a variety of candies and 
cookies for our students to build their own version of this racer! 
They had such a fun-filled afternoon and enjoyed every minute of 
it! Some of the students even chose to take their photo by a giant 
cardboard stand-up of Wreck It Ralph! We want to thank you for 
letting your kids join in on all the fun that afternoon brought us!  
 
 

 


